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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

M-1980-244, CC&V Ammonium Nitrate Release 
1 message

Katie Dehlin <Katie.Blake@newmont.com> Wed, May 8, 2019 at 2:38 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Justin Raglin <Justin.Raglin@newmont.com>, "michaela.cunningham@state.co.us"
<michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Justin Bills <Justin.Bills@newmont.com>, "Elliott Russell - DNR
(elliott.russell@state.co.us)" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>, "patrick.lennberg@state.co.us" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>,
Linda White <Linda.White@newmont.com>

Tim,

 

Yesterday at 3:00 pm a 375-gallon release of ammonium nitrate was reported at the Buckley Plant on site. The release
was caused when the contractor released an external valve after the line became plugged during the offloading process.
The impacted soil was excavated and placed on a blast-stemming pile. The CC&V team will be investigating the event to
address the root cause.

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.

 

 

Thanks, Katie

 

 

Katie Blake

Senior Environmental Coordinator

Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

 

T 719.689.4048

M 719.237.3442 
 
www.newmontgoldcorp.com 
 
Newmont Goldcorp 
Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

100 North 3rd Street

Victor, CO 80860

http://www.newmontgoldcorp.com/
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Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 


